[bookmark: _GoBack]March 2, 2023  Lake & Lake Rec Minutes
Attendees: Barry Silbiger, Scott Rothbart, Maria Lynch, John O'Connor, Mike Freedman, Joanne Machalaba, John Centrella. Michael Lynch
Started 7:30 pm
January minutes approved.
Fishing Club minutes attached. Opening Day Saturday, April 8th. Trout stocking April 6th. Other stocking dependent on water temperature.
Motions made and unanimously approved.
1- To spend up $35,000 for alum deliveries from ChemTrade 
Lake Conditions- Good- Setting up for our March on the water inspection from our applicator. 
Motions- A motion to contract Solitude Lake Management was approved at the February board meeting. Since then, we received a quote from Lake Management Sciences. ML spoke to LMS Chris Hanlon on February 1st and asked for a quote. LMS quote dated February 16th was received on February 22nd for $6500 less than SLM. ML spoke to Chris Hanlon regarding his proposal and approach. The Committee concluded there would be no significant value in changing suppliers. There is a well working relationship established between Princeton Hydro, SLM and WML. ML to speak to SLM about the pricing difference. 
Damn- Ferriero Eng. to tweak the verbiage a bit and it will be ready to submit to DEP.
Boat registration days- Volunteers needed, a sign-up sheet is attached. One John to Go unit will be at Beach 1 for all three Saturdays. Security to open beach at 6am.
Docks- new dock section (T) should be available shortly. Solar lights and poles for driving ordered.
Meeting adjourned 8:30 pm
Minutes by Maria Lynch
Barry Silbiger & Michael Lynch – Co-Chairs
Approved by: Joanne Machalaba-OIC


PS. 
Ferreiro Engineering dam inspection letter is sent to the DEP.
Solitude Lake Management dropped their cost $3,696 to be more comparable to LMS. We will proceed with contract with SLM. 

